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September 4, 2018 
 
 
Dear Members; 

It is with profound sadness that we must pass on notification of the death of Brother Tony Fiorese.  After a 
lengthy illness Tony passed away peacefully, on August 31st, at Kelowna General Hospital with his wife Robin 
at his side. Tony worked for the BC Ambulance Service for over 20 years starting part time in Lillooet and 
then Pemberton before becoming full time as an irregularly scheduled member on B platoon.  Tony was last 
stationed as a regularly scheduled member at station 269A2 on B Platoon. 

Tony retired a few years ago from being a paid, on call firefighter with the City of Surrey after many years of 
dedicated service.  

 There is no service planned at this time. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Provincial Executive Committee 
CUPE Local 873 
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